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Thanks for reading!
If you know someone who would enjoy our 
newsletter, or you’re not subscribed yet yourself, 
visit www.uky.edu/ccd/newsletter and click 
“Subscribe Now.” Or call Brett Wolff at 859-218-
4384 , or Christy Cassady at 859-257-5635. Stay up 
to date with the Center on Facebook at https://
www.facebook.com/ccduky/

Christy Cassady, Extension Specialist

Still time to respond to the 2022 Census of Agriculture
From the USDA National Agricultural Statistics Service
Kentucky Field Office
Kentucky farmers still have time to be counted 
in the 2022 Census of Agriculture, according to 
the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s (USDA) 
National Agricultural Statistics Service (NASS). 
Although the deadline for submitting the ag 
census has passed, NASS will continue to accept 
completed census questionnaires through the 
spring to ensure all farmers take advantage of the 
opportunity to be represented in the widely used 
data.

“Many farmers have already responded, and 
that information will be great for the future of 
Kentucky agriculture,” said David Knopf, direc-
tor of the NASS Eastern Mountain Regional Office 
in Kentucky. “There’s still time for every producer 
to let their voice be heard by responding to the 
Census.” Census data inform decisions about 

Submissions to survey still being accepted
UK Extension and the Kentucky Horticulture 
Council are conducting a survey of all growers 
in the state who use coverings in their opera-
tions. Please fill out the two-minute survey and 
help us make improvements to our controlled-
environment programming! 
Questions can be directed to arundathi.shar-
ma@uky.edu

policy, farm and conservation programs, infra-
structure and rural development, research, educa-
tion and more.

NASS will continue to follow up with producers 
through the spring with mailings, phone calls, and 
personal visits. Farmers are encouraged to complete 
their ag census either online at agcounts.usda.gov 
or by mail as soon as possible.

It’s important that everyone who received the 2022 
Census of Agriculture questionnaire complete 
and return it, even if they are not currently farm-
ing.

NASS will release the results of the ag census in 
early 2024. To learn more about the Census of 
Agriculture, visit nass.usda.gov/AgCensus. On 
the website, producers and other data users can 
access frequently asked questions, past ag census 
data, special study information, and more.

MarketReady Program offering 
Digital Marketing, multiple 
advanced topic trainings online
The University of Kentucky’s MarketReady 
Producer Training Program has several virtual 
programs coming up soon. First up is a Digital 
Marketing training on March 31st from 11 a.m.-
noon EDT. Guest speakers will be Sarah Cornelisee 
from Penn State and Amanda Kelly from South-
east Kentucky Economic Development. Market-
Ready Advanced Topic Trainings will be offered 
virtually on April 5th (Marketing), April 12th (Risk, 
Contracts, & Insurance), April 19th (Logistics & 
Distribution), April 26th (Quality Assurance & 
Food Safety), and May 3rd (Packaging & Labeling). 
These trainings will be held from 11:30 a.m.-1 p.m. 
EDT. Another  training, So You Want to ... Make 
BBQ! is being offered on April 27th (see Page 6).

All trainings are free, but the advanced topic train-
ings are limited to 30 people, so please register 
soon. For details about each training and regis-
tration information, please visit https://market-
ready.uky.edu/events.
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